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Bridgewater and Southern Midlands
Education Renewal Taskforce
Examining educational options for the area
following the Bridgewater High School fire


A chance to hear from the Taskforce and give your opinion
The Bridgewater and Southern Midlands Education Renewal Taskforce would like to invite interested members of the public to a workshop about the future of education in the area.
· The workshop will be run by independent consultant Janine Coombes. 
· The workshop will be designed to give participants: 
1. A report on the progress of the Taskforce to date.
2. An overview of current models of education.
3. An opportunity to discuss this information and to express their own opinions.
· Because of limits to the accommodation, this workshop will be open to the first 100 to register their intention to attend. If there is the demand we may be able to offer a second workshop at a later date. 

The workshop will be held at the Hilltop Granton on Wednesday 20 February, commencing at 5.00pm and concluding by 7.00pm.
· Please register your intention to attend through Brighton Council on 6268 7000.

Further information about the Taskforce is available at�� HYPERLINK "http://www.bhs.tased.edu.au/taskforce" �www.bhs.tased.edu.au/taskforce�








